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To whom this may concern, my name is Kevin Mitchell, and I live in an eastern 

Oregon town. I am 32 years of age and my entire life growing up I have been around 

weapons and as I was growing up I was also taught about how to act around them 

and how to use them properly. These new bills that the Oregon government is trying 

to put into law, is not going to change the shooting numbers or violent crimes. All 

these are going to do is keep guns out of law-abiding citizens hands, the criminals 

are still going to have guns through black market or some other illegal way. With law 

abiding citizens not being able to carry firearms the chances of crimes being stopped 

by a law-abiding citizen are slim to none. I am opposed to the state of oregon taking 

away our second amendment rights. 

The Second Amendment to the U.S. Constitution. Ratified on December 15, 1791, 

protects the right of the people to keep and bear arms stating   "A well regulated 

Militia, being necessary to the security of a free State, the right of the people to keep 

and bear Arms, shall not be infringed 

  

I OPPOSE HB 3075  

Sincerely, Kevin Mitchell 

 


